

Woodrush High School

An Academy for Students Aged 11-18

Shawhurst Lane Wythall Worcestershire B47 5JW T: 01564 823777

F: 01564 820092 E: office@woodrush.org

E: office@woodrush.org W: www.woodrushhigh.worcs.sch.uk

16th December 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Please find below the details of the second cohort of our after school Cartoon Club commencing in January 2023 which may be of interest to your child. The first cohort proved to be very popular and many pupils want to continue with this exciting and innovative course.

'Do you want to draw your favourite cartoon characters?

Cartoon Club is a new and exciting opportunity for you to learn how to draw cartoon characters.

Each week you will have the chance to draw a new character. You will learn new techniques each week and we will draw characters such as Wreck-it-Ralph, Simba, Mike Wazowshi and even Manga. The list of characters you could draw is extensive!

We will also take your own requests.

We are also going to build up a portfolio of work in January to allow some students to enter a national competition!

Whether you are new to drawing or have lots of experience, all are welcome at Cartoon Club.'

The sessions will commence on Monday 9th January 2023 at 3:10pm in the Art room. Each session will last for 1 hour. There will be 6 sessions in total.

These sessions are led by an external artist who is a former student. She is raising money for St. John's Ambulance, a charity which is close to her heart. With this in mind, each session will cost £2.00 and all money raised will go towards this charity.

If you wish your child to take part in Cartoon Club for a period of 6 weeks, please pay £12.00 on Parent Pay to confirm a place. There are 30 places available and places will be allocated at time of booking. If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding, the cost of the programme will be covered by Woodrush. However, you will still need to book a place for your child on Parent Pay.

If you have any questions regarding the club, please contact Mr Reece via school reception or at areece@woodrush.org

Yours faithfully

Mr A Reece Head of Humanities Headteacher: Mr J Barber BA (Hons), QTS, PGCE, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mr D Monk, BSc (Hons), QTS, PGCE Deputy Headteacher: Mrs M Holtom-Brown, BA (Hons) QTP

Woodrush High School – An Academy for Students Aged 11-18 is a company limited by guarantee. Registered in England & Wales. Company registration: 07677510. Directors: Mr J Barber & Prof S Brand













Confident





